February 2013

[bookmark: _GoBack]January was a exciting month of many great opportunities. We started the month off in Tennessee at the Our Generation Summit, a yearly conference about world evangelism directed specifically to high school and college-age students. The Lord gave us over 300 attendees and the spirit, decisions and preaching from the many missionaries was powerful. My desire, as well as the prayer of Vision Baptist Missions, is that many young people will give their lives to serve the Lord and take the Gospel to the ends of the earth.

Vision Baptist Missions has welcomed another missionary to our growing family!   Dr. Jim and Sandy Roberts are now representing Voice in the Villages for the country of India.  We are excited about this new branch of VBM.  So many people in the villages of the world need the Gospel and it is our desire to reach them!  You can learn more about Voice in the Villages on our website.   

At the end of January, I had the opportunity to go to Burkina Faso, Africa. I visited missionary Keith Shumaker and VBM missionary Vicente Garcia. I was privileged to preach as well as teach the pastors. God is doing an amazing work there.  Vision Baptist Missions has a new missionary, Jason Rishel, on his way to Burkina Faso.  Lord willing, many more will be saved and more churches will be established as a result.

Because of our support level, I have started to call churches and do deputation again. Along with teaching in the ‘Our Generation Training Center’, traveling and helping missionaries, conducting mission’s trips and working as Director of the mission board, I am also needing to raise financial support. Please help us pray that the doors will open and support is raised quickly.

I will be leading multiple trips this year as I have the privilege to preach on different mission fields. Many have given their lives to serve God as a result of a mission’s trip and it is our prayer at Vision Baptist Missions to make exciting missions trip available to churches.  During 2013 we have mission’s trips planned for Bolivia, Chile, Argentina, Ireland, North Africa, Peru, South Africa, Spain and Egypt. You can get more information about the missions trips on our website (www.VisionBaptistMissions.com) or call me personally (770-362-3795). We have seen churches greatly blessed because of a mission’s trip.  Many return with fervor to share the Gospel and get involved in their home church. 

If you would like to receive a DVD of our ministry, please write us and we would love to send you one.

Here to Serve,

Jeff and Mindy Bush and family
VisionBaptistMissions.com 
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